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Dates for the Diary 

 
 

Headteacher’s Headlines – 3rd May 2024 

Parent involvement is key to our success as a school. Currently, we have vacancies on our Local Advisory Board 

(Governing body) and our PTA. If you would like to make a difference to your child’s and all other students’ 

educational journey at Yanwath, please email the school office to meet with me or approach Hannah Mason, LAB 

Chair or Abi Holland, PTA Chair. 

This week, PE lessons from Nursery to year 6 have taken full advantage of the weather. It was amazing seeing the 

children climbing, jumping, dancing and using their ball and bat skills with Action Ants, the William Howard coaches 

and Sports Partnership coaches. What really stood out was your child’s ability to work as a team, show resilience 

learning new skills and of course full enthusiasm. We are so looking forward to seeing this year’s Sports Day! 

From all of Yanwath staff, we would like to wish you a wonderful May Day weekend! 

 

 

Notices 😊  
 

Drop Off/Pick Up Updates 
As we try to reduce congestion and help ease the parking/traffic at 

drop off and pick up times, we would ask that parents/carers 

adhere to the following. 

• Use the one-way system around the triangle. 

• Avoid turning in the road/cul-de-sac opposite school. 

• Stay in your car until you are next to the footpath – there 

will be staff in high visibility jackets ushering cars to move 

down when there are spaces. 

• Wait at the top (an adult from school will direct you 

where to stop and wait until it is your time to move 

down). 

We have school staff supporting collection times and would 

appreciate it if parents/grandparents/carers would work with 

us to help ease the traffic and make it safer for our pupils and 

families. 

  

Bank Holiday – 6th May 2024 
Don’t forget that Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday and therefore 

school will return on Tuesday 7th May.  

 

Bags 2 School – 21st May 2024 
Why not spend some of your extra-long weekend having a 

declutter and clear out by donating your old or unneeded clothing 

(including men’s, women’s and children’s clothing, underwear, 

scarves or socks) bags, belts, footwear, jewellery or soft toys to the 

Yanwath Bags 2 School campaign. The collection will take place on 

the 21st May and you can bring your bags to school that morning.  

Stars of the Week 
Reception – Jack P 

Year 1/2 – Nancy   

Year 3 – Anastazja  

Year 4 – Mila 

Year 5 – Sophie 

Year 6 – Josh 
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  A Week In Pictures 😊  

What have our pupils been up to this week? Let’s take a look! 
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